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Voting is our civic duty. Requiring that Oregonians cast their vote in person would be 

a regressive policy. The cost of implementing the infrastructure necessary for this 

change would be exorbitant and unnecessary. Vote-by-mail ensures that eligible 

voters who would otherwise be unable to cast their votes are able to exercise their 

constitutional right to vote. I strongly oppose ending mail-in voting for Oregonians.  


